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• This Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and it marks the beginning of Lent. Blessed ashes will be distributed 

during the 10.00 a.m. Mass in Dunhill Church. It is a day of Fast and abstinence, beginning a time when we 

can look at giving up or cutting down on some of the things we indulge ourselves on. Fasting is cutting down 

on what you eat, drink and smoke. Abstinence means not eating meat or meat dishes. Whatever you save, 

give to those in need. Trócaire boxes will be available at the back of the church. Please take one home with 

you and put it in a prominent place.  

• A Listening Process for the Development of the new Pastoral Plan for the Diocese  - as announced by 

Bishop Cullinan in his recent letter, will take place in the Granville Hotel Waterford on Monday 19th 

February. The session for Dunhill & Fenor and the neighbouring parishes will commence at 7.00 p.m. and 

finish at 9.30 p.m. All are welcome. 

• The Dunhill Lourdes Fund would like to send a number of parishioners on the Diocesan pilgrimage to 

Lourdes this June and if you, or anyone you know, would like to be considered either as a pilgrim, a youth or 

adult helper, can they please contact 087- 8336537 as soon as possible. 

• Dunhill Community Alert Group will hold its AGM this Tuesday 13th February at 8.00 p.m. in the 

Dunhill Enterprise Centre. Superintendent John Mulligan and Sergeant Alan Kissane will be in attendance. 

Sea Cliff Recuse will also make a presentation on the night. We now have 220 participants in the DFBA 

area. We would encourage you all to attend the meeting and discuss any questions you may have for the 

Gardaí. It is your community and we welcome your participation. 

• The 2018 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues this Thursday 15th February, in the Dunhill Multi 

Education Centre. The speaker will be Eugene Broderick and his title is: ‘Noel Browne, Minister for Health 

1948-1951’ Lectures begin at 8.00 p.m.  We hope you will be able to attend and that you will encourage 

others with an interest in our local history and heritage to come along as well. 

• Fenor Bingo takes place in Fenor School Hall, this Friday 16th February starting at 8.00 p.m. A fantastic 

night is in store. All are welcome. Bring a friend. 

• Vicky Wall Abbeyside, Dungarvan will be the next speaker at Cafe Theology that will be held on 

Wednesday, 21st February in the Granville Hotel, Waterford at 7.30 p.m. Vicky will speak on Have you 

doubts about the 8th Amendment? Listen to my Story. All are welcome, feel free to bring a friend. 

• Mass Cards: People continue to pray, and have Mass offered for people when times are difficult, or good, or 

at the time of death. Signed Mass Cards are available at the Parish Office, please call to the Sacristy in 

Dunhill Church. 

• With the Priory Institute you can study from the comfort of your own home, at your own pace, and build 

modules towards a Bachelor of Arts Degree in Theology. Call (01) 404 8124 www.prioryinstitute.com 

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €379.39 Envelopes €948.00. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, February 11th 
World Day of Prayer for the Sick 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.   

Anniversary Mass for John Grant, Bridget Kiely, Joan Stokes, 

Patrick & Johanna O’ Brien & their son Peerie 

Pray also for Bridie Halley, Pierce Dunne & Willie Keane 

Monday, February 12th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, February 13th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, February 14th   

Ash Wednesday 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Thursday, February  15th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, February 16th  
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 
Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, February 17th   

First Anniversary Mass for Dennis Duff  in Dunhill Church 

at 12 noon 
Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for Deceased Members of Fenor Sale of Work 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004384. 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish

